
 

THURSDAY  

18TH MAY 2023 

AT 7.00PM 

Please contact             
us on 5623 4066      

should you require   
any further information      

regarding enrolment 
for 2024 or to               

arrange a personal 
tour of  our lovely 

school. 

IN OUR 

WONDERFUL 

FOUNDATION 
LEARNING  

CENTRE 


